1860-100
Comment Letter No. 25

- 1100 SELBY STREET +» SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94124-1307
MY » TELEPHONE (415) 282-1822 - FAX (415) 282-3109

September 23, 2010

Mr. Russell G. Golden

Technical Director

Financial Accounting Standards Board
401 Merritt 7

P.O. Box 5116

Norwalk, CT 06586-5116
RE: File Reference No. 1860-100
Disclosure about an Employer’s Participation in a Multiemployer Plan
Dear Mr. Golden,
THIS {S BAD CHANGE!

OUR FIRM HAS NO PRESENT INTENT TO “WITHDRAW” AND WE ARE STRUGGLING
TO STAY IN BUSINESS.

THIS CHANGE COULD PUT US OUT OF BUSINESS.

Sincerely,

CEO/CFO

kraw 9-23-2010
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